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16th March, 2022 

 
Dear Members, 
 

 
Sub: Request for Bank Details of Services Exports to Russia 

 
 
As you are aware SEPC works very closely with Indian Embassies/Missions abroad and different 
territorial divisions in the Ministry of Commerce and Industry and plays a crucial role in taking up 
industry issues to the government of India. In turn, the decisions taken, actions suggested 
immensely help the industry. 
  
Ministry of Commerce has requested Indian services exporters to furnish the details of their 
payments stuck (if any) in Russia and the bank details of the concerned Indian and Russian banks.  
  
You are kindly requested to provide the details positively by 17th March, 2022 by 1400hrs. 
 
Feel free to write on email dgdesk@servicesepc.org  
 
Looking forward to your feedback in anticipation. 
 
With best regards, 
 

 
CA Sunil H. Talati 
Chairman, SEPC 
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